The UAF Faculty Senate passed the following at Meeting #195, December 2, 2013:
RESOLUTION:

WHEREAS, The University of Alaska System is nearing completion of a major strategic
planning effort, now called “Shaping Alaska's Future” (SAF) and described in draft form in a
document of that name, and

WHEREAS, The performance and effectiveness of UAF will be measured against the goals and
effect statements identified in SAF, and

WHEREAS, The stated goal has been to finalize the SAF document for consideration at the
February meeting of the University of Alaska Board of Regents, and

WHEREAS, The University of Alaska Faculty Alliance has offered a number of general
criticisms and suggestions for revision of the draft SAF, including much greater faculty input,
and

WHEREAS, The UAF Chancellor's Cabinet has offered a fundamental re-casting of the draft
SAF document that addresses many of the concerns raised by UAF faculty to the draft SAF
document, and

WHEREAS, Very little time remains for faculty to have meaningful input on the SAF
document,

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, The UAF Faculty Senate recommends the
following:
1. A revised draft SAF for comment be circulated prior to March 15; and
2. Faculty of every UA institution be given meaningful opportunity to review and provide
feedback to the draft SAF documents; and
3. The target date for completion of SAF be delayed until the June 2014 meeting of the UA

Board of Regents.
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